
The SETA Archive committee did not have a formal meeting at the 2017 SETA Convention.  Sarah 
Deitch, Mike Deitch, and MaryKaye Frazier set up an Archives Room with a number of displays from the 
Repository.  We talked with a number of people who came in to browse the Archives.  One person, 
whose name tag said "Magic", claimed to have a box of old Grapevines in his attic which date from 
1957.  He promised to bring them to the next assembly and he took a copy of our business cards so who 
knows?  We tried to keep the Salon open as much as possible through the convention but it is difficult 
with only two people.  I am encouraging each District to try and get one person to volunteer for the 
committee.  We are trying to set up presentations for each district during which we would bring a sample 
of the traveling displays and explain the committee and how important saving our local history is. 
 
We will meet the first Saturday of February at the Repository for a work session.  All interested parties are 
invited to attend.  If you think you might want to join us, or just check us out, email me 
at: marykayef22080@gmail.com. 
 
Respectfully submitted  
MaryKaye  
Chair, Archives 
24 January, 2017 

 


